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ORIGINAL WITH FBD. DEPT.

ADMIRALTY,

BATH.
Ref. P.5315/47.

22nd September, 1947.

Sir,

I am commended by My Lords Commissioners of the Admiralty
to pefer to your letter F dated 2nd Septerber, and to inform
you that "EMPIRE CHARLES" and the other tugs enumerated
below sre now permanently allocated to Dockyard service and
no further errangements for Annual Survey under the rules
of your Society will be required.

"EMPIRE CHARIES" etc. — ob S cons tulid
4 PRI R SVOR SO W : iw».%‘ j
The classification for these veasels may therefore beaéumggﬁla
withdrawn. ﬁ&
I em, Sir,
Your obedlent servant,
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The Secrestary, .
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street,
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